
Draft Work Plan 
Delta Independent Science Board (August 10, 2022) 

With the recent completion of monitoring enterprise review and water supply reliability estimation review, the Delta 

Independent Science Board will discuss updating its work plan over the next year. Below is an initial start and 

subject to change, as the Delta ISB continues to brainstorm its future reviews and activities.  

 


